
SHAWNEE “STARS” BEHAVIOR EXPECTATION MATRIX  

 
 

                    Location   
         Expectation 

BATHROOMS BUSES CAFETERIA CLASSROOMS HALLWAYS PLAYGROUND 

  SHAWNEE 

      

 TAKE RESPONSIBILITY 

 use 2 pumps of soap 

 use arm length of towel 

 turn water off 

 flush toilet properly 

 put towels in trash 

 return to class promptly  

 follow the rules without 
reminders 

 follow bus rules 

 be on time 

 take care of belongings  

 follow the rules without 
reminders 

 clean your eating area 

 put garbage in the trash 

 stay in your seat 

 raise your hand for help 

 follow the rules without 
reminders 

 follow classroom rules 

 do your own work 

 have your materials 

 be on time 

 be an active listener 

 follow the rules without 
reminders 

 do your personal best 

 take all necessary 
materials with you 

 stick together  

 follow the rules without 
reminders 

 stay in proper areas 

 wear appropriate clothing 
for the season 

 keep the wood chips on 
the ground  

 stay away from the ledge 
of the building 

 line up quickly & quietly 

 follow the rules without 
reminders 
 

  ARE ALWAYS SAFE 

 walk 

 keep feet on floor 

 report problems to adult 

 sit at all times 

 keep hands, feet & 
belongings to self 

 walk 

 keep hands, feet & 
belongings to self 

 sit with feet under table 

 walk 

 keep hands, feet & 
belongings to self 

 use equipment  properly 

 walk 

 stay to the right 

 keep a safe distance from 
others 

 keep body & eyes facing 
the direction you are 
walking 

 keep hands, feet & 
belongings to self 

 use stairs safely: 
     ~ hold the railing  
     ~ one step at a time 
 

 use equipment  properly 

 keep hands & feet to self 

  RESPECT OTHERS 

 respect the privacy of 
others 

 respect bathroom 
property 

 use a quiet voice 

 use a quiet voice 

 be friendly 

 be courteous 

  follow the bus driver’s 
directions 

 chew with mouth closed 

 use a quiet voice 

 eat your own food 

 talk friendly & politely 

 follow the lunch 
monitors’ directions 

 wait your turn 

 use a quiet voice 
 

 use a quiet voice when 
entering & exiting the 
building 

 keep your spot in line 

 be silent walking with your 
class & teacher 

 without your teacher walk 
quietly so you don’t 
disturb other classes  

 follow adult directions 

 follow game rules 

 be kind to classmates & 
wildlife 

 be a good sport 

 stay away from windows  

 follow adult directions 

  STARS 
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